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Message 

from the 

Grand 

Knight 

 

Brother 
Knights, 
 
First, I want 
to announce our two newest 
members, Richie McNally & 
Brendan Leary.  Please 
congratulate them on completing 
their Third Degree!  
     Secondly, I would like to 
apologize for the length of my last 
meeting and the fact I had gone 
into too much detail on the budget.  
      Thirdly, an update with the 
Football Crazr tickets: Bob 
informed me last night we have 
received 80 returned so far, 62 % 
of our goal. Last year we had done 
extremely well selling 146. Please 
do your best, that’s all that can be 
asked and return as soon as 
possible.  
      We have finalized our budget! I 
will include this. We have our 
annual collection of clothing for St. 
Francis Mission in McAuthur, 
Ohio set for October 23 & 24, and 
I resent the Signup Genius to 
volunteer. We do need volunteers 
for Saturday afternoon and Sunday 
morning.   
      Also, Anthony Rosseli had sent 
us a sign-up for the Fall festival. If 
you can help it would be 
appreciated, this is an OLP 
Parish/Community event. 
      We have almost all the 
programs we will work scheduled. 
There are about 2 programs 
remaining that we need to nail  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
down. I will include that schedule 
as well. 
      Brother Knights, we are 
reviving the Valentine Dinner, 
bigger and better than ever!  Jim 
Silcott is working with Mozaert’s 
Cafe.  They are providing the 
venue at no cost! The cost per 
person will be $45, including 
Dinner, desert, and a DJ and non-
alcoholic beverages. There will be 
a cash bar. Our price point will 
earn us $10 per person, with the 
proceeds going to fund Coats for 
Kids.  We are hoping for 100 
guests, which will fund the cost for 
Coat for Kids each year going 
forward! Kudos to Jim for his 
efforts in acquiring the venue. This 
will be open for all Parishioners, 
family and friends and will be a 
great opportunity for Fraternity and 
to have a good time. The date is 
set for Feb 10

th
 a Thursday 

evening. We would like to include 
additional fund raising at the 
dinner, baskets or a silent auction. 
If you have any ideas or items we 
can use, please contact myself, or 
Jim Silcott, Bob Brehm, Mark 
Warren.  
      Our next officer meeting will be 
Oct 13

th
 @ 7 pm, a zoom will be 

sent.  Our Council meeting will be 
Oct 19

th
, live and zoomed.  Thank 

you for your support.  October’s 
meeting will be under an hour and 
include pies! God Bless! 

 
Vivat Jesus,   

Grand Knight Dave Heilman 
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St. Ewald 
the Dark & 
St. Ewald 
the Fair 
Priests 

and 
Martyrs 

?-692 AD 
October 3 

 
Ewald and 
his brother of the same name, 
were natives of Northumbria, 
England, and were both priests.  

They came to be 
distinguished from one another by 
the color of their hair as “Ewald the 
Dark" and "Ewald the Fair." They 
are also known as “The Two 
Ewalds.”  

Stirred by a shared love of 
God and religious zeal, the two 
brothers journeyed to Germany 
with the intent of preaching the 
Gospel there.  

Upon reaching the 
German region of Westphalia in 
692 AD the two brothers lodged for 
several days with a magistrate who 
served a lord they were hoping to 
meet. 

As they waited, the Ewalds 
spent each day in prayer together, 
reciting psalms and celebrating 
Mass at a consecrated altar they 
had brought with them, along with 
the requisite sacred vessels.  

The Ewalds' piety aroused 
fear among the pagans that the 
two brothers would succeed in 
converting their lord to the 
Christian faith.  

Determined to sabotage 
the Christianization of their land, 
the pagans seized both brothers 
and slaughtered them. Ewald the 
Fair was quickly slain with a sword. 
Ewald the Dark was subjected to a 
prolonged torture, suffering death 
by dismemberment. Their bodies 
were cast into the Rhine. 

Many miracles are 
attributed to them after their death. 
They are honored as saints in 
Westphalia. 
 

 

 
 
Our announced Tailgate Party has 
been retooled. We are now 
planning to be a part of the OLP 
Fall Festival. 

This is a parish-wide 
project. The Knights, however, will 
be conducting a Chili Cook-Off, 
as well as cooking out hotdogs. 

There will be other 
activities for children including a 
pumpkin contest, corn-hole contest 
and a Hay Ride.  This will be held 
at the OLP parking lot Saturday, 
October 23, 2021 after the 
Saturday Mass.  

There will be a Sign-Up 
Genius posted for needed 
volunteers.  Please volunteer for 
this fun event for the parish. 

If you have any questions 
or have activity suggestions, 
please contact Granf Knight Dave 
Heilman at 
davidpheilman24@gmail.com 

 

 

Football 
Fund Carzr 
Tickets are 

Back! 
 

It’s hard to believe that football 
season is almost here again. We 
will be mailing out tickets to 
everyone to sell.  

Last year we did very well 
and sold 142 tickets.  Our quota 
this year is 108. Thanks to 
everyone who participated in 2020, 
our Council did not have pay the 
State Per Capita Tax which saved 
the council over $500.  Please help 
your Council and participate.  
Please return your sold tickets 
to Bob Brehm or Dave Heilman. 

 

 
 
 
 

Annual 
Clothing 

Drive 
 

Once 
again we 
are 
partnering 
with the St Vincent DePaul 
Society, collecting clothes and 
household items to distribute to the 
St. Francis Mission in McArthur, 
Ohio. Dave King has volunteered 
his truck. [Many thanks, Dave.] 
The event is October 23 and 24, 
notices will be in the OLP bulletin.  

We will load the truck on 
Saturday and we will drive the 
clothes to the McArthur Mission 
Sunday afternoon. 

This is a great way for 
new members to get involved in 
the work of the Council! 

We need your help.  
Please sign-up now by clicking on 
the following Sign-up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.co
m/go/904044BABAA2DA5FF2
-helping 
 

 

Save 
the 

Date! 
 
Planning 
has 
begun for 
the annual OLP Knight’s Valentine 
Day Dance. It will be held 
Thursday, February 10, 2022 at 
Mozart’s Restaurant from 5:00 
pm until 8:00 pm.   

Mozart’s is providing their 
banquet hall for our event. Buffet 
dinner, cash bar and D.J.   

Cost will be $45 per 
person.  Jim Silcott is handling 
the arrangements.  More details 
will be forthcoming as we plan this 
fund raising event. Mark your 
calendar for a fun evening! 
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October 
Blood 
Drive 

 
The Spring 
Community 
Blood 
Drive will 
be 
Sunday, October 31, 2021 from 
9:00 A.M until 2:00 P.M. The 
blood drive will be held at the Ave 
Maria (formerly the Old Rectory).  
 A few volunteers to assist 
in set up are needed.  Please 
contact Dave Davisson at 
davisson.12@osu.edu  

 

 
Announcements! 
 

Brothers, 
Please 

Join Us! 
 

Please try 
to attend the monthly meetings. 
We do need your ideas to help us 
grow. Please join us at the 
monthly meeting and share your 
ideas. Meetings are held the third 
Tuesday of each month at 7:00 
PM, in the Ave Maria Room 
(formerly the Old Rectory). Mark 
your calendar or log the dates in 
your smarty phone! The dates 
for future OLP Council meetings 
are: 
 

October 19, 2021 
November 16, 2021 

 
Zoom Option – We are presently 
offering an option for members 
who are unable to attend the 
meetings in-person to via Zoom. 
Connecting information will be 
included in the Grand Knight’s 
meeting announcement memo 
prior to the meeting. 
 

 

 

 
 
Please pray for the sick and 
deceased members of our Council 
and for any members of the OLP 
Parish community who may be ill. 
 
Please pray for our retired priests 
and religious. They need our 
prayers and support. 
 
Pray the Rosary for an end to the 
evil that is abortion. 
 

 
Editor’s 

Desk 
 

The deadline 
for 
submitting 
items for the 
newsletter is 
d the 3

rd
 of each month. Let me 

know if there is something you 
wish publicized. You can reach me 
by email at FCoolavin@aol.com 
or by phone at 614-268-4166. 
 

 

Wanted – New Members 
 

The Grand 
Knight has 
asked each 
member to 
bring in one 
new member 
this year! 
Ask a friend 
to join The 
Knights of 
Columbus!  

On line registration for 
new members is now available 

at www.KofC.org.  
Help us continue to grow 

our Council. We currently have 
94 members. If you need 
recruiting information, please 
contact Trustee Bob Brehm at 
bbrehm5859@gmail.com 

 

 
 

 

Catholic 
Record 
Society 
 
The Catholic 
Record Society 
of the Diocese 
of Columbus 
will hold its Fall 
Quarterly Meeting on Sunday, 
November 14, 2021 at 2:00 p.m.  
The meeting will be held at St. 
John the Baptist Church Parish 
Hall, 168 East Lincoln Street, 
Columbus, Ohio 43215. 

Our guest speaker will be 
Father David J. Endres Ph.D. 
Father Endres is a priest of the 
Cincinnati Archdiocese. He is 
currently Academic Dean and 
Associate Professor of Church 
History and Historical Theology at 
Mount St. Mary’s Seminary of 
Ohio in Cincinnati.  

He will be discussing his 
latest book on which he served as 
editor, “Soldiers of the Cross, the 
Authoritative Text - The Heroism 
of Catholic Chaplains and 
Sisters in the American Civil 
War” by David Power Conyngham. 
 The meeting is open to the 
public and no prior reservation is 
required.  Questions?  Contact 
Mike Finn at FCoolavin@aol.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help Wanted – 

Financial 

Secretary Needed 
 

Our current 

Financial Secretary, 

Greg Taylor will be 

giving up his 

appointed position 

in June 2022.   

The OLP Council 

is currently looking 

for someone to fill 

this position.   

If you are 

interested, please 

contact Grand Knight 

Dave Heilman. 
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